
 

TOWN OF KEEDYSVILLE, MARYLAND 
“Where Northern Thrift and Personality Blend with Southern Charm and Hospitality” 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 30, 2019 

 
A special meeting of the Keedysville Town Council to introduce and ordinance to purchase the property at 15 South 
Main Street was called to order at 5:00pm with the following members present: Mayor Ken Lord, Assistant Mayor 
Barry Levey, Council Members Judy Kerns, Gina Ellis, and Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Mayor Lord noted the Council’s desire to purchase the property at 15 South Main Street in Keedysville. He 
introduced the ordinance necessary to facilitate the purchase. He noted that it was planned to vote on it at the 
February 6th regular meeting of the Mayor & Council.  
 
Mr. Bishop noted that one issue of possible judgements against the current owners had been resolved. 
 
Mayor Lord noted that the contract had been signed.  
 
Mr. Bishop said that the ordinance would need to be passed within 6 to 60 days. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:07 pm. 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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